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Southern Rhode Island Conservation District hosts funding and technical 

assistance session 

WESTERLY, Rhode Island, October 29, 2024 – The Southern Rhode Island 

Conservation District will be hosting a sign-up session to assist farmers, foresters and 

landowners in applying for Rhode Island’s LASA grant program which supports the 

agriculture, aquaculture, and forestry industries by investing in small and beginning 

farms. Conservation planners will also be available to provide technical assistance for 

NRCS programs including EQIP, CSP and other USDA programs.  

The session will be held on Saturday, November 9 from 11 am – 1 pm at the Fresh 

Harvest Kitchen located in the plaza at 9 East Avenue in Westerly. To register, visit 

https://www.sricd.org/register-for-our-lasa-grant-nrcs-funding-workshop. 

The Southern Rhode Island Conservation District (SRICD) promotes and achieves a 

healthy environment and sustainable use of natural resources for the people of Kent 

and Washington Counties and the State of Rhode Island, now and for the future, by 

coordinating partners to provide technical, educational and financial resources. 
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